
Wildflower Walk and Picnic 
Sunday July 23rd 11.30am 

(High tide is at approx.10.30am) 
 

Led by 
 

 Paul Nickson & Michael Lunts 
 

£ 3.00  Free to under 16's. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

By the Menai Strait, near Fort Belan 
 

Suitable for all the family and those without botanical expertise 
 

We hope to see a fine display of pyramidal orchids close to the fort and look at 
plants typical of salt marshes and shingle. 
 

Please bring your own picnic and flower guides and a hand-lens if you have 
them. 
 

After the picnic Michael will offer a little floral entertainment! 
 

If intending to come please contact 
 drpaul.nickson@gmail.com / 01286 872 487 / 07712418321 

 
 

You will be contacted if changes need to be made because of weather etc. 

Everyone is welcome!  Join us at the fort 
 

This is a FOBA event in aid of the restoration fund. 
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